
SCMA to visit Guangzhou

     The Secretary for Constitutional and Mainland Affairs, Mr Patrick Nip,
will depart for Guangzhou tomorrow afternoon (January 9) to visit Hong Kong
enterprises stationed at the Tianhe Hong Kong and Macau Youth Association
entrepreneurship base. He will also officiate at the large-scale promotional
event "Chic HK" organised by the Hong Kong Trade Development Council and
address the event's dinner reception.     

     Mr Nip will return to Hong Kong in the evening on the same day.
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